
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Office Closures  

 
 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise the public that all 

administration buildings will be closed 
 

Friday 2nd August 2024  
 

due to the Etheridge Shire Show Holiday 
 
 

Council will resume normal trading hours on Monday 5th 
August 2024 

 
 

Council apologies for any inconvenience this may cause 
 

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 4079 9090 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ken Timms PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


